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CITY OF CALDWELL PRESS RELEASE 

DATE: November 8, 2024 

The City of Caldwell re-opened a newly constructed section of Middleton Road between US-

20/26 and Linden Road on November 8. The city widened Middleton Road to five lanes and 

built a roundabout at the intersection of Middleton Road and Skyway Street.  

“We would like to thank everyone for their patience as we widened this important corridor for 

our community,” said TJ Frans, Project Manager. “The community’s support and cooperation 

were a big reason why we were able to complete the project on time.”  

Click here to watch a before-and-after of the project from March 2024 to October 2024.  

Improvements included: • Widening Middleton Road to five lanes from the Noble Drain to 

Shadow Glen Drive. • Adding a roundabout at the intersection of Middleton Road and Skyway 

Street. • Building a raised median and U-turn opportunity between Linden Road and Skyway 

Street. • Adding sidewalks, bike lanes, signalized pedestrian crossing, street lighting and 

landscaping.  

Construction began in summer 2024. Crews expect to finish final activities by the end of the 

year.  

For more information about the Middleton and Skyway project visit: Projects | Caldwell, ID 

Questions, email: info@caldwellprojects.org  

Call: (208) 377-9688 
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